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Good Afternoon Dominic,

I'm concerned about the logistics of the upcoming appeal hearings, where hundreds of people will
gather for public comments. Holding the hearings in Chambers, with overflow rooms between two
buildings, seems impractical and potentially violates the Open Meetings Act. This setup could be
particularly challenging for older attendees.

Given the timing, just before Indian Market when parking is scarce, it's puzzling that the Convention
Center wasn't chosen as a more convenient venue for the public. Could you please provide information
on the capacity of the overflow rooms and clarify the reasoning behind this setup? | heard when at the
last hearing that they reason they chose Chambers was due to the upcoming appeal hearings needed to
be in a County bldg. Is that true because that was also printed in the New Mexican.

The public deserves transparency and answers. | appreciate your help and look forward to your response
as you always have been helpful with any questions | have had.

Skye Rivers

Eldorado Rag
505.670.8000
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